ATTENTION
RESIDENTS OF
P.E.C.H.S.

As you are all aware, over a period of time the entire
P.E.C.H.S. area has been completely ruined by illegal com-
mercialisation and the encroachments that have followed. It
seems the encroachments have reached their zenith, which we
all suffer in the form of acute traffic congestion every morning
and evening on Khalid Bin Waleed Road, Shahrah-e-
Quaideen, Tariq Road and numerous other roads; and even
our bye-lanes are used by minibuses.

It is about time that we residents stood up together as a united
front against these car show room owners, property
developers, flat site builders and encroachers who are all ruin-
ing our area. We at SHEHRI — CBE (Citizens For A Better
Environment) have a large membership of P.E.C.H.S. resi-
dents, some of whom have got together and filed a writ in the
high court against the Daewoo Showroom on Sir Syed Road.

For your information, Khalid Bin Waleed Road, Sir Syed Road
and certain portions of Allama Igbal Road have not been
declared commercial. It is iliegal and in contravention of the
lease. If we do not act now our beautiful area, the oldest
society fully developed with all amenities, will be gone forever.
Not all of us can sell or move out and neither do we want to, so
if you feel you can contribute in any way to change the present
situation, call SHEHRI — CBE on the following phone numbers:
441769 and 442578.

SHEHRI: CBE, 206-G, Block-2, P.E.C.H.S., Karachi-75400, Pakistan.
Tel: 441769, 442578 Fax: 9221-438226



